
YOU’VE BEEN 
BOOED!
Boo! You’ve just been surprised with a

Halloween treat by another dental office!
Here’s how you can keep the fun going: 

Enjoy your treats! We hope they add a sprinkle of joy and
Halloween fun to your day.

Place the “We’ve Been Booed” sign in a visible window, on
your front door, or post to social media to let other practices
know you’ve been “Booed”!

Put together your own boo bag or basket filled with treats,
decorations, or anything that spreads the Halloween spirit!
Don’t forget to include a copy of these instructions and a
“We’ve Been Booed!” sign. Additional copies can be found
at www.medental.org 

Secretly deliver your “BOO” treats to another dental office
who has not been booed. 

HAPPY BOO-ING!

WE’VE BEEN 
BOOED!
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